
Minutes for meeting on April 18, 2023

Member Present Not Present Member Present Not Present

Tariq Abu-Jaber X Jean O’Neil X

Amy Bisbee R Eric Schmitt X [7:35]

Chris Flory X Steve Smith X

Holly Hendricks X

Other attendees: R = Remote

At 7:12 pm Chair Smith called the meeting to order.

Liaison reports. O’Neil provided an update on the Greenway, noting that a grant application is
being submitted related to the development of a watershed plan. A forum will be held on this
topic next Sunday.

Chair Smith noted that he met with Town Administrator Caccamo. A request for supplemental
funding in the amount of Comprehensive Plan Visioning funding will be made at the next Board
of Selectmen meeting on April 20th.

The majority of the meeting time was spent discussing and revising the draft survey questions.
The Board agreed that decisions on inclusion or exclusion of questions should be viewed
through the filter of how the information will benefit our Plan.

The next meetings are planned for Monday May 1st and Monday May 15th.

The meeting adjourned at 8:57.

Respectfully submitted,

Holly Hendricks and Eric Schmitt


